
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone 907-502-0007 

HumphreyC@akrr.com 
 

January 23, 2023 
 
Addendum Number 1 
ITB 23-05-210133 
DOT O’MALLEY OVERPASS HANDRAIL REPLACEMENT 
Bid Closing: February 9, 2023 
 
This addendum is issued to provide information as follows:  
 

 
 

The bid package has been replaced in its entirety.  
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums via email. All other dates, terms and 
conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Candice 
Humphrey, via email HumphreyC@akrr.com.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Candice Humphrey 
Contract Administration Specialist 


